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Starting School  

  

Children may start at our school in the Autumn Term of the school year in which they 

will become five years old.  Parents and Carers of children entering school for the 

first time will be contacted by the school in order to arrange a suitable time for visits.  

We encourage new intake children to come and join us for a series if afternoon visits 

in the term before they start school.  We also make provision for new Reception 

children to have a short “phased” in period into school. This will be in consultation 

with Parents and Carers and is on a “needs” basis for each child. It is anticipated 

that all children will be in school full time by the first term break in the Autumn - with 

most children being full time after the first two/three weeks in school.  

  

We strongly believe that the needs of each individual child are paramount at the 

start of their school life.  

 

As a Community School our Admissions Policy is determined by the Local Authority. 

We are phasing towards becoming a 3 form entry Primary School  - eventually 

having places for 630 pupils. Our Reception intake is set at 90.  

 

 
 

 

Click here for information if you’re applying for a place in Reception 
 

Click here for information if you’re applying for a place during the school year 
 

http://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/startingprimary
http://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/article/111007/Applying-for-a-school-place-during-the-school-year-in-year-applications

